
          February 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

New Lunch & Payments System 
 

After February half term (week beginning 26th February) all lunch ordering and payments 
will be transferring to Arbor. 
 

In future, the children will be asked at registration time to select their lunch for the day.  
 

You will still be able to view the menus on the school website: 
 www.poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk 
 

Parents will no longer be able to book in advance, but payments will still need to be made 
to ensure the meal balance stays in credit, and this can be done through the Arbor App. 
 

Due to rising costs the price of a Meal will be increasing to £2.50 from 26th February. 
 

If you have not already done so, please download the Arbor App 
 

Below is a link to Arbor’s Help Page,explaining how to make a payment: 
 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/204177771-Payment-accounts-
and-topping-up-the-meal-account-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Arbor-
App#h_01HAPCJJG3R8E6C9NS2VHB2A5Y 
 

If you have a balance on your Parent Pay account this will transfer to your account on 
Arbor after half term. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 

Kind regards 
 

School Office 
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